

F. L.SCHLAGLE SUPERINTENDENT March 8, 1940

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

We are glad that the Wyandotte High School Band is able to assist you by playing at the N.C.A.A. semi-finals basketball games in the Municipal Auditorium on March 23. We appreciate the support you have given our schools in the past and welcome the opportunity to repay you in a small way.

If it is possible, I would appreciate having twelve tickets for the games; however, if this is too many, feel free to reduce the number.

With best wishes, I am

Yours very truly,

Superintendent of Schools

S:P